
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

From: Jonathan Lewis 
To: Edward Lavallee 
Cc: Linda Benanti; Eileen Dutka; Steven Botelho 
Subject: County offer - venice 
Date: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 9:58:29 AM 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, 
Links and Requests for Login Information 

Ed, 

My board typically considers any joint meeting requests from the municipalities at their annual 
board retreat. This year’s retreat was last Friday. While we had requests from the Town of 
Longboat Key and City of Sarasota my Board noted that there was not request from Venice 

They wanted to make sure that your board knew that the offer extended to Venice as well. If 
your board authorizes you to request a joint meeting, I will bring it back to my board for formal 
authorization and then we could move forward. 

Thank you and please let me know any updates. 

Jonathan 
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